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U.S. Army Corps of Engineers at Proctor Lake to open day use facilities at 
Promontory Park 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas –The Fort Worth District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will 

open the Day Use facilities in Promontory Park at Proctor Lake starting Monday, November 

26, 2007. The area includes use of the boat ramp, courtesy dock, picnic tables, and restroom. 

Access will be limited from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. each day, although a night exit is available in 

case of emergency. There will be no charge for entering this area until normal operation 

resumes in April 2008. This re-opening is to determine the potential usage during the winter. 

Any decision as to whether or not to continue this policy next year will be based on the use 

the area gets this winter. 

 For further questions, please contact the Proctor Lake staff at 254-879-2424. 
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